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The Board of Pharmacy has received notice of the following product recall: 

Contract Pharmacal Corp. (CPC) is performing a product recall involving: 

Product UPC Number Package Size Lot# Expiry Date 

Extra Strength 
Acetaminophen 500 mg 

3 09046 73060 6 100 ct. Bottles 193005 08/21 
3 09046 73080 4 1000 ct. Bottles 193005 08/21 

The above stated product is being recalled due to CPC becoming aware of one (1) complaints 
impacting one (1), 1000 count bottle in commercial distribution. One (1) Women's Prenatal 
dietary supplement tablet was discovered commingled with the correct Extra Strength 
Acetaminophen 500 mg contents the one (1), 1000 count bottle. This recall is to the retail level. 

The Board of Pharmacy strongly encourages pharmacies to immediately review their quality 
assurance and recall policies and procedures to determine if any corrective action is required. 


